From:

To: Plan BayArea Info

Subject: Smart train to Cloverdale

Date: Monday, September 2, 2024 3:00:59 PM

You don't often get email from _ Learn why this is important

*External Email*

I was sent a notice that MTC/ABAG is including an amendment to the Plan, extending
Sonoma-Marin Area Rail Transit (SMART) to Healdsburg, but not to Cloverdale. We voted
for the SMART train's tax with the agreement that the SMART train would go to Cloverdale. I
planned on using the service extensively. Cloverdale built a depot well over a decade ago and
now I learn the SMART i1s abandoning their plans to provide service. I am not only greatly
disappointed but truly feel betrayed by SMART.

I trust you will review your plan and continue to support the Cloverdale service.

Rob Davis

(resident of Cloverdale since 1978)





